

Events Subject To Change
Scan QR Code



KIDS MINISTRY

KID ZONE

Sunday Mornings 9:20-10:00

STUDENT MINISTRY

Summer Evening Events
With Jessica Tuner



309.691.6322 office@northminster.us www.northminster.us

10720 N Knoxville Ave Peoria, IL 61615

Wi-Fi: NPC.Guest. No Password

Send a prayer request to Prayers@northminster.us

WELCOME TO WORSHIP



Rev. Jennifer Cummins

Tuned to Hear God's Wisdom for Life

Proverbs 1:1-7 and Proverbs 22:6

Communion Sunday, August 3, 2025



PNC UPDATE

The Session has called a **Special Congregational meeting** on Sunday, August 10th, at 10:00 (immediately following worship) for the purpose of receiving the report of the Pastor Nominating Committee and voting on the candidate who will be presented that day. More information on the candidate will be available next Sunday.

The PNC is excited for you to have an opportunity to meet and socialize with our pastor candidate after he preaches on August 10th. We are planning to have a **brunch potluck** after the service in the Fellowship Hall. If you are able to bring food to share or have time to decorate tables, use the QR code.

Scan to Sign-Up





Hope to see you there for this milestone in the life of Northminster.





Thursday, August 14

11:30am
Egg Repulic
5315 War Memorial - Peoria

Invite a friend & enjoy lunch with the ladies. Lunch cost is on your own.

RSVP by Aug. 11, to Judy Bjerke 309.360.3042





EUMOS.

Weekly episodes & a lively faith discussion afterwards. Snacks provided by the facilitators, Kim Holdham & Greg Manship.

> Friday Nights 7:00 ~ 9:00 pm, Now ~ August 29 Fellowship Hall





SAVE THE DATE

SEPT 27, 2025

3RD ANNUAL RON SULLIVAN ALS MEMORIAL PICKLEBALL TOURNAMENT



We recognize that every contribution is ultimately a personal offering between you and God. At the same time, we joyfully celebrate these acts of generosity and use them to honor Christ through the ministries of our church.

Future Image of Northminster's Memorial Playground

Our current playground for kids is over 25 years over. To leave a legacy for children, we plan to upgrade the playground area with a collaborative effort of support. So many families & groups currently use the playground. Poster boards are on display in the lobby areas detailing plans to enhance and create an inviting area for kids and families. For more information contact Jim Garner (309.439.1833) or Steve Rollins in the church office (309.691.6322).

Thank you! - Jim Garner